
                   

      
          

 
 

 
 

  
 

A WARM WELCOME TO ALL OUR VISITORS  

              A HAPPY & SAFE JOURNEY TO ALL OUR PARISHIONERS TRAVELLING AWAY  
 

21st Sunday of Year B - 26th August 2018  
 

 

MESSAGE FROM BISHOP PHILIP in light of the Report from the Pennsylvania Grand Jury.  
“I am sure that, like me, you were horrified, ashamed and angry when you read the report from the Pennsylvania Grand Jury 
about the sexual abuse of children by members of the clergy there these last 70 years. It is, in the words of Cardinal             
DiNardo, a ‘moral catastrophe.’ So many clergy seem to have been involved, so many victims. Whilst these are historic            
allegations and today’s situation is different, even so this scandal soils the entire Church. It tests our faith. It can make us 
distrust the Church, especially its bishops and priests. We know as human beings we are all sinners and that the Church, 
which is the Body of Christ and the Temple of the Holy Spirit, is made up of sinful people like you and me. Yet we ask: How 
could this have happened? How could this have been allowed to happen? More, what should we do? What can we do? The 
first thing we need to do, every Catholic, is to pray for the victims. We need to offer the Rosary for the healing of the victims 
and their memories. We need to pray too for the forgiveness of those who harmed them and for the Church leaders who 
mishandled cases or sought to cover up. Full of sorrow, we need to make reparation for all the damage done.                            
Constructively, we also need to pray for vocations to all states of life and ministry in the Church today, but especially for 
good priests, for inspiring priests who will be happy, healthy and holy, who will witness to the Divine nature of their calling & 
create an environment that is safe and wholesome, a welcoming Church for all.”  A few copies of full letter at back of church  

 

ADOREMUS YOUTH CONGRESS. Day ticket. Sat 8th Sept 11.30am-5.30pm. Liverpool Echo Area-Auditorium. 
Cost £10. The keynote speaker at Youth Congress is Katie Prejean, from Louisiana. The aim of the day is to help 

young people to  live the Eucharist through  witness, proclamation, care for the broken & love for the planet. Resources/to 
book places go to adoremusyouth.co.uk  Our Parish delegates to the 3 day Adoremus Eucharistic Congress are                 
Fr Adrian , Aidan Foy, Dcn Gregory Cook, Hiroki Cook & Senal Stephens, who will be commissioned & sent forth at  
9.30am Mass on Sunday 2nd September. Please keep them and all the delegates in your prayers.   
 

REMINDER OF CHANGES TO MASS & CONFESSION TIMES. The final  Sunday 11.00am Mass will be on 2nd             
September 2018, followed by refreshments in the Memorial Room. Confessions times on Saturdays will now be 10.30am 
to 11.30am and 5.30pm to 5.50pm, with no afternoon confessions.  Weekday Holyday masses will be 10am and 7.00pm 
on the actual day - no vigil mass.  

 

FIRST HOLY COMMUNION PROGRAMME We have had many enquiries already about First Holy Communion. Just 
to clarify that this is a PARISH based Programme, not related to any school. If you live in the Parish boundaries 

and/or worship here regularly at the weekend (ie: not Wednesday school Mass) then your child will be considered. But 
please make sure that you apply to your local parish church, who may have an earlier closing application date.  
  

KERALA FLOODS: AN SVP APPEAL Terrible floods have been taking place in Kerala in southern India with hundreds 
killed, many missing, homes washed away, and the monsoon season is set to continue until early September. Kerala is the 
most Christian state in India. The St Vincent de Paul society (SVP), is very active there and desperately need funds. To  
donate visit www.svp.org.uk, telephone 020 7703 3030 or send cheques made out to SVP (write ‘Kerala appeal’ on the 
back) to SVP, Romero House, 55 Westminster Bridge Road, London SE1 7JB.  Please keep all in Kerala in your prayers. 

MASS TIMES:    Daily Mass: Mon  - Sat at 10am    SUNDAY MASSES: Sat 6.00pm vigil, Sunday 9.30am, 11.00am,  5.00pm 
CONFESSIONS: Saturdays at 10.30 -11.30am,  3.30 - 4.00pm and 5.30 - 5.50pm     HOLY DAYS: 10am & 7pm 
We are part of Pastoral Area 21 (Bournemouth) in the Diocese of Portsmouth - www.portsmouthdiocese.org.uk/e-news/ 

OTHER PARISHES PARISH PRIEST/CLERGY TEL (01202) SUNDAY MASS TIMES 

ANNUNCIATION,  Charminster  
ST EDMUND CAMPION, Castlepoint 

Fr Bernardine Nsom 
Deacon Barry Jennings 

513369 
 

11.00am,  6.30pm,  
9.00am   

OUR LADY IMMACULATE,  
Westbourne 

Fr. Andrew Moore    
 

764027 9.00am, 11.00am  

SACRED HEART, Bournemouth 
Congregation of the Oratory of St Philip Neri  

Fr  Peter Edwards  
Deacon Roger Carr-Jones  

551013 
428451 

5.00pm vigil, 8.00am, 
10.30am, 4.00pm 

Youth Council:  bournemouthcatholicyouth@hotmail.com                  Churches Together in Boscombe:  http://www.ctib.community/   

Royal Bournemouth Hospital/Christchurch Hospital chaplain: Non–urgent matters, ring Chaplaincy Office directly on 01202 704221.           
Urgent/out-of-hours, Catholic duty Chaplain contacted via Switchboard on 01202 303626.    Mass 6pm  Wed  
Poole Hospital chaplain: Deacon McConville 01202 442167 (leave message) or 01202 665511 (Page RC chaplain) Mass 6.30pm Thurs 

OUR PARISH MOTTO 
IS “ONLY JESUS” 

PARISH WEBSITE:  http://www.corpuschristiboscombe.org.uk/ 

CORPUS CHRISTI BOSCOMBE NEWSLETTER 
                                               

PARISH PRIEST: Fr Adrian Howell SJ (425286)  Email: ahowell@portsmouthdiocese.org.uk 
          Corpus Christi Jesuit Community Superior:  Fr Hugh Duffy SJ (436724)   

 

         Parish Office:   18 St James’s Square, Boscombe BH5 2BX   Tel: 01202 425286                                            
Parish Administrator: Sandra Cook.  Parish Office Email: ccoffice@portsmouthdiocese.org.uk             

(Normal Parish Office hours: 9.30am - 12.30pm Monday, Wednesday, Thursday &  Friday)    
 

Finance Administrator: Georgie Lockyer. Email: ccfinance@portsmouthdiocese.org.uk 
 
 

Parish Centre & BOOKINGS : Aidan Foy. Tel: 07775868253 Email: ccparishcentre@gmail.com  Jesuits in Britain: 
www.jesuit.org.uk 

 LITURGICAL CALENDAR -  All weekday masses are feria, except:  Mon 27: St Monica      Tues 28: St Augustine of Hippo            

Wed 29: The Passion of St John the Baptist     



MONTHLY SUMMARY:  July  

Thank you!  
Society of Jesus Reg. Charity No. 230165        

Diocese of Portsmouth Reg. Charity No. 246871 

S/O & D/D  GA ENVS ENVS LOOSE PLATE TOTAL 

£2,351.00 £3,225.66 £293.00 £3, 031.31 £8,900.97 

(Last year was £9,419.03) 

If you are a UK taxpayer please consider GIFT AIDING your  donation. The parish can reclaim 25p for every £1 
donated. To join the Gift Aid scheme, or if you want an annual box of offertory envelopes, please give contact             
details to Finance Administrator in Parish Office. Yellow GIFT AID envelopes available at the back of church.  

STANDING ORDERS  (Can be Gift Aided)  Setting up a standing order.  You will need  the parish bank details,              
which are:   Sort code 30-93-04.  Parish            Account number: 01786041.            (“It’s so easy to do!!”) 

ACI FAMILY  (Links of Love)  Bank Holiday Monday  27th August  at 11.00am at the Convent 6 Parkwood Rd. Exposition of 
the Blessed Sacrament followed by refreshments. No formal meeting.  
 

EXPOSITION OF THE BLESSED SACRAMENT Corpus Christi Friday 7th September  2 - 5 pm. A time to sit and rest 
in  quiet contemplation of the Eucharist...a time to allow our hearts to be opened... a time to give thanks. We pray especially 
for a fresh outpouring of the Holy Spirit on our world.  
 

RED MISSION BOXES Please can you bring your red mission boxes to the mass that you normally attend on the weekend 
of Saturday 8th and Sunday 9th September so that we can empty them? We will be at the back of church  after mass to 
empty your box. Thank you in advance, Sharon McAndrew. 
 

HUMAN TRAFFICKING  A talk by The Medaille Trust, giving an  insight into MODERN SLAVERY in the UK & how it              
affects everyone in our society, at St Joseph & St Walburga's Church 2A Archway Rd, Poole BH14 9AZ on MONDAY 3rd 
Sept at7:30pm.  
 

ANCHOR 3 FAITH PROGRAMME  Wednesday evenings from 5th September to 10th October 2018 at 7.30pm in the Large 
Hall , Annunciation Church Charminster. Run by the Dominican Sisters from Sway. Sign up now! See poster and forms in 
porch or call 01202 513369.   
 

CORPUS CHRISTI TODDLER GROUP  In order to keep this Parish Group   going strong, can you help? More                    
volunteers in all roles are needed. Come and join in the fun!  For further info, please see our Facebook page or contact 
cctoddlers@gmail.com  We welcome all back on Wednesday 12th September.   
 

CHURCHES TOGETHER IN BOSCOMBE UNITED SERVICE SUNDAY 16th SEPTEMBER  3pm at St Andrews Church, 
Florence Rd,  led by Rev Neil Houlton.  As part of the service the volunteers of the three CTIB projects, Foodbank, Open the 
Book and Boscombe Angels will be recommissioned.  Please join us! Refreshments afterwards. 
 

CORPUS CHRISTI SCHOOL OPEN EVENING & AFTERNOON  for PARENTS of New Starters 2019  Tuesday 25th             
September 6-8pm and Thursday 4th October 1-3pm  
 

ST PETER’S SCHOOL Open Evenings are on 20th & 25th September 2018 6pm. Children very welcome to attend.  Please 
bring any documents to support your application to the Open Evenings and provide them to the Admission’s Officer and   
Administration staff available on those evenings. 

 

SAYING GOODBYE SERVICE On the 9 September at 3pm in Wimborne Minster. The Mariposa Trust is 
one of the UK’s leading charities, with its core objective being to support people who have lost babies at any 

stage of pregnancy, at birth, or in infancy. Everyone is welcome to attend. Babies and children are also invited to come with 
their family, as the Saying Goodbye service is truly a family event for all. For more info go to: www.sayinggoodbye.org.  
 

CAFOD Harvest Fast Day briefing Saturday 22nd Sept at OLQP Church Douglas Road  2:30pm to 4:30pm. Please book 
your place by emailing portsmouth@cafod.org.uk or call Jo Lewry on  01252 329385  
 

SOUTHAMPTON CATHOLIC CHARISMATIC CELEBRATE WEEKEND: 29-30 Sep, celebrateconference.org/southampton 
 

BOSCOMBE ANGELS. Continuing heartfelt thanks for offers of  socks, boxer shorts, gloves and financial support for            
sleeping bags. Can anyone help with mens black thermal beanie hats?  If you wish to  donate or offer to volunteer, please            
email boscombeangels@ gmail.com, PM via FaceBook or leave  your contact details in the parish office.   
 

SCHOOL ADMISSIONS  Completion of ‘CONFIRMATION OF RELIGIOUS PRACTICE’ or SIF Forms 
 

OUR PROCEDURE for members of CORPUS CHRISTI PARISH: To have a Religious Practice form signed by a priest:  
 

1.   Complete the SIF form  (Please tick the appropriate attendance box  and contact details )  
2. Write a SEPARATE COVERING LETTER (include your telephone number) stating your regularity to WEEKEND  

Mass, how long you have worshipped at Corpus Christi, & any other involvement in the church.  
 Please be as honest and open as possible.  
3.  Put both the form & covering letter in an envelope & post through the door of Parish Office, No:18 St James Square.   

 

OUT OF COURTESY, PLEASE DO NOT ASK ANY PRIEST DIRECTLY TO SIGN A FORM.  
 

 

RETURN OF ALL FORMS: If the form is correct and has a covering letter it will be offered to the Parish Priest for signing. 
Once validated  and stamped,  parents will be contacted to come and pick it up from the Parish Office to take to the school. 
 

PLEASE NOTE: The Parish Office will be closed from 11th to 23rd September. All forms submitted will be 
dealt with when the Office reopens on the 24th September. This still gives ample time for forms to be                
submitted to the schools before the application deadline.  


